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BMV announces new Executive Director of 
Communications  
 
INDIANAPOLIS – R. Scott Waddell, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), 
announced today Joshua Gillespie is the new Executive Director of Communications at the BMV. 
 
Gillespie most recently served as the Communications Director for Congressman Dan Burton.  He has also 
served as the Chief Development Officer for the Greater Indianapolis Republican Finance Committee.  
Previously, Gillespie founded his own consulting firm specializing in communications, social media and public 
policy. 
 
Gillespie replaces Dennis Rosebrough who has taken a position with the Indiana Department of Insurance.   
 
Please update your Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) contact to: 
 
Josh Gillespie 
Executive Director, Communications 
jogillespie@bmv.in.gov 
Desk: 317-233-5323 
Cell: 317-450-6804 
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Media Contact 
Josh Gillespie, Executive Director, Communications, 317-233-5323 or JoGillespie@bmv.in.gov  
Julie Fletcher, Communications Manager, 317-233-2517 or jufletcher@bmv.in.gov 
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